
345kV line 367:

Eversource states: “The proposed project is necessary in order to support current and future electricity 
demands in the region. The proposed structurer replacements were selected based on field inspection 
and identification of damaged and/or aging structures. The existing wood structures will be replaced 
with wood equivalent steel structures in order to increase the long-term reliability of the line.”

https://www.newipswichnh.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif4766/f/agendas/eversource_zba_application.pdf

Eversourse misleadingly implies that this Asset Condition project is a reliability project, necessary to 
meet the reasonable needs of service to the public, and has been approved as such by an agency such as
the PUC, DOE or ISO.


